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Docket No.: S0-08 Serial No.: 92-2R%

Mr. D. A, Shirley

Senior Vice President for Research
and Dean of Graduate School

The Punnsylvania State Uiniversity

University Park, Pennsyivania 16802

Dear Mr, Shirley:

SUBJECT: 10 CFR 50.54(p) SUBMITTAL FOR THE PENNSYLVANIA STATE
UNIVERSITY BREAZEALE REACTOR (PSBR)

This letter is in response to your correspondence Mareh 10, 1992, resarding changes to the

PSBR Physical Security Plan.

We have reviewed the changes svhmitted and have determined that they are consistent with
the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54 p) and acceptable for inclusion in the Plan,

The enclosure to your letter contained Proprietary Information of a type specified in 10 CFR
2.790 and is being withheld from oublic disclosure.

Should there be any gaestions conceming this maitsr, please contact the reviewer,
Mr. Arthur Della Ratta (215-337-5273) or Mr. David Limroth (215-337-5121).

Sincerely,

Qriginal Signed B,:
Richard R. Keimig

L1 James H. Joyner, Chief
~ Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguaris Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

QOFFICIAL RECORD COPY



1 BT S e i ne e 1 L Sy —— e e S 4 - - r
- - T E— - P T T————

| ce:
Govurnor's Office of State Planning
and Development
ATTN: Coordinator, Pennsylvania
State Clearinghouse
Post Office Box 1323
Harrisburg, PA 17120

| Dr. Marcus H. Voth, Director
| Penn State Breaseale Reactor
| College of Engineering
The Pennsylvania State Univers'ty
| 207 Old Main Building
| University Park, PA 16802

Public Document Room (PDR)

“ocal Public Docrment Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Tenter (NSIC)
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